Dear Parent(s),

I would like to welcome your whole family to the 2018-2019 2nd grade class. I am Mrs. Deborah Barnes and this is my 26th year of teaching.

However, lots of exciting learning will be happening in my room and I would love your whole family to help. Every night we need your child to read with a family member (I will send it), do 1 lesson on Iready (80% or higher) and complete a review math sheet.

Additionally, Read and sign your child's agenda nightly. Discuss with your child the sad Gingerbread or happy Gingerbread face they were given. It takes a lot of incidents for me to give that sad face. Work with me so your child will always bring home a happy Gingerbread face.

Now, The children in this grade needs to be prepared for 3rd grade Milestone test. We will help this happen.

Finally, If you have a problem about something that went on in my class just come to me. My door is always open. This will be a sweet year for learning.

Thank you so much,

Mrs. Deborah Barnes